
Attention: Honourable John Stevenson & Iris Evans 
 
I am opposed to the proposed requirement to provide detailed financial 
information for those investing in exempt market securities. 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this matter. 
Sincerely, 
 
Eric Lloyd 
 
Phone: (403) 949-2696 
 
Box 442 Bragg Creek, AB, T0L 0K0 
 
ericlloyd@xplornet.com 
 
 


